
Olivia is a junior Psychology major with a minor in 
child studies. After graduating, she plans on 
obtaining a Master's degree in Social Work and 
working for Missouri's Department of Social 
Services. Her favorite part of her position is the 
fact that it allows her to contribute to Cardinal Key 
in a way that suits her. Being able to manage our 
finances and ensure that the funds raised each 
semester go to philanthropies and appropriate 
causes who need them most (like Breakthrough 
Type 1 Diabetes) is her version of making a 
meaningful impact. She describes Cardinal Key as 
being one of her biggest successes here at 
Truman and will miss being involved when she 
graduates.

Emily is a senior Pre-Pharmacy Biology major. After 
graduating, she will take a gap year before 
applying for pharmacy school. Emily's favorite part 
of her position is being able to promote our 
wonderful organization through social media 
while connecting us to prospective members and 
the rest of the Truman community. Emily's favorite 
Cardinal Key memories are rush nights because it 
is so much fun spending time with active CK girls 
while also getting to know our potential pledges. 
She says, "While it makes me sad to be leaving so 
soon, I know that CK will be in great hands with 
such an amazing group of women!"
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May was a short, but sweet month for Cardinal Key as we finished up the spring 
semester! With the ending of the semester, we also have new beginnings. On May 2, 
chair positions and committee selections for the next school year were announced, 
and on May 7 we held Transitions at Kirk Memorial. Commencement was on May 10, 
and we partnered with Blue Key to volunteer as Grand Marshals for the event. To our 
newest alumni, we are so proud of you for all of your hard work and cannot wait to 
see all that you accomplish. To our CKs returning this fall, we are excited to see you 
grow in your new leadership positions. Here is to a wonderful and relaxing summer! 


